Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 558538** Fax: **01902 558543**



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Executive Headteacher Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema (OBE) National Teaching School designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership

Thursday 5th March 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of our DT cooking topic this term, Year 2 will be doing a baking session at Dunstall Hill Primary School in their DT room. This is to support your child's learning in DT this term.

2SB will be going to Dunstall on the morning of Friday 13th March 2020. We will travel to Dunstall Hill on the school minibus. Whilst at Dunstall Hill, we will be preparing and baking small cakes. Perry Hall will supply all of the ingredients needed for each class and no cakes will be consumed during the day. These will be sent home with the children at the end of the day.

We will leave school at approximately 9:00 a.m. and return to school for 12:00 p.m. The children will need to bring a drink with them and may also bring a snack for break time.

If you consent to your child attending the visit, please complete and return the consent slip below by Wednesday 11th March 2020

Thank you for your continued support. Yours sincerely,

Miss R Kohli

Executive Headteacher

Baking Session — Dunstall Hill Primary School — Friday 13th March Pupil Name:_______ Class: ______ I do/do not give my permission for my child to take part in cooking work at Dunstall Hill Primary School. My child has an intolerance/is allergic to the following ingredients: ______ Signed: ______ Date: ______













